
 

 

 

 

 

  Whole School Attendance w/e 22 April 2022 95.02%  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                        

                    

Wildcats 

98.28% 

Pine Martens 

93.97% 

Hedgehogs 

87.07% 

Otters 

95.16% 

Red Deer 

93.75% 

Seals 

98.11% 

Puffins 

94.23% 

Capercaillies 

93.75% 

Merlins 

98.28% 

 

 

Salmons 

96.77% 

Orcas 

96.88% 

Bottlenose Dolphins 

95.16% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome back after the Easter break.  The sun has started to shine and the Summer term has 
now begun.  But, before talking about this term, I would like to acknowledge and thank all of 
the Year 6 pupils and staff who attended our Easter School.  Their commitment and dedication 
is something I am extremely proud of. 

Now, for this term, we have so much to look forward to.  In addition to each year group having 
the opportunity to attend residentials, there are other exciting events to look forward to.  These 
include our very first reading festival and also a summer extravaganza which will include our 
Summer Fayre, celebrations of the Queen’s Jubilee and our school building being 100 years old!  
Dates for these events will be published once confirmed. 

Mr Schofield 



                                                                                       

 

Year 3 Hedgehogs  Freya Barker      Wildcats  Nathan Twiby    Pine Martens  Jacob Mair 

Year 4 Red Deer  Jake Powell       Otters   Ruby Christer    Seals  Millie Graham 

Year 5 Capercaillies  Harvey Chambers  Merlins  Zachary Garbutt    Puffins  Jersey-Lou Shaw 

Year 6 Salmons   Jack Watson        Orcas  Chloe Smith     Bottlenose Dolphins  Tia Ambler 

 

                                                      

Boggle Hole 

16-17 May Pine Martens 

23-24 May Wildcats & Hedgehogs 

Please ensure all payments are made in 
full on ParentPay as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 

This is the Solihull      
Approach of online 
courses for parents, and 
is free for all residents 
of Doncaster.  

This is to support the 
Mental Health of      
parents and the Mental 
Health and well-being of 
children and young   
people.  

The access code is 
STGEORGE, this is only 
available to Doncaster 
residents. 

 

Year 6 SATs week  -  Week Commencing 9 May 

School Shop 

Coming Soon 

Our brand new school shop will be opening 

soon.  The children can shop using their     

Reward Points.  More information will be  

given to the children closer to the date. 


